From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 10:44 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: travel on City business for Commissioner Evelyn Diaz

Steve – Hope you’re well! As required, here is a notice regarding recent travel for Commissioner Diaz:

Please be advised that Commissioner Evelyn Diaz traveled to Los Angeles for gang intervention training with the LAPD from Jan. 20- Jan. 22, 2015 along with a Chicago Police Department representative, a member of the Mayor’s staff, and a representative from the Chicago Crime Lab. The travel, accommodation and costs were paid by the Crime Lab.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,

Jill M

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services |
